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Summary: Alleged Improper Promotion of former Senior U.S. Park 
Police Official Unfounded 
Report Date: August 10, 2017 
  
OIG investigated an allegation that a senior official with the U.S. Park Police (USPP) improperly 
promoted a former USPP senior official. It was alleged the former senior official retired shortly 
after the promotion to accept a job with the National Football League (NFL) and that the USPP 
senior official promoted the former senior official in order to obtain the NFL job upon his own 
retirement. 
 
We found no evidence to support this allegation. We determined that the former senior official 
was the only applicant for the USPP position and met the position’s qualification requirements. 
In addition, we determined that the USPP senior official had not received a job offer from the 
NFL at the time of retirement.  
 
This is a summary of a report of investigation we provided to the Acting National Park Service 
Director for any action deemed appropriate. 
 
 


